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Next Friday morning is our next ‘tea with 

the head’ - the focus will be ‘teaching 

children about sustainability’ - I would very 

much value your views on this important 

aspect of our children’s education. Join me 

from 9:00am for a cup of tea, a biscuit and 

a chat.  

As mentioned in the last newsletter, FOSS 

are hosting their quiz tonight. Tickets have 

already SOLD OUT, but good luck to 

everyone who is attending and I look 

forward to hearing which are our brainiest 

parent team! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been a good start to the new term. 

It has been a wonderful celebration of books 

in school today. There have been some 

amazing World Book Day costumes and 

some very comfortable pyjamas! Thank you 

to you, our parents, for all your hard work in 

making today such a success. On the back of 

today’s newsletter is a World Book Day quiz.  

Have a great lovely weekend   

       

 James Taylor 



Term 4 Monday 27th February - Friday 31st March  

Date Class Event 

Friday 3rd March  Parents FOSS Quiz Night at the Village Hall - 7:00pm 

Friday 10th March  Parents Tea with the Head - sustainability  

Saturday 11th March  Pre-registered  Slimbridge Family Tickets to FGR 

Friday 17th March  All Children Red Nose Day 

Monday 20th March Y5/6 Wizard of Oz at Rednock 

w/c Monday 20th March All Children Parents’ Evenings 

Monday 27th March  Reception  Trip to WWT Slimbridge 

Friday 31st March  All Children FOSS Treat Friday 

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course. 


